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PRINTING 
SERVICES INFO:

Printing Services, currently in Zageir Hall, 
will be moving to its new building (across 
from the credit union) on Friday, December 
H (if all goes as planned!). On Monday, 
(December 10, we will start packing up and 
disconnecting our equipment in Zagier.
Once we move, our copiers will be up and 
running almost immediately, but the press 
and bindery equipment (for folding, cut­
ting, etc.) will not be fully functional until 
the beginning of the new year.

Once we are in the new building, work for 
Printing Services may be dropped off and 
picked up at the Copy Center, across from 
Pamsey Cafe in the Library. The Copy 
Center will accommodate small copy jobs 
and while-you-wait copies for students. This 
is a new venture for the entire campus, and 
We will have to "play it by ear" until we 
^n get adjusted. Please plan your 
Printing/copy needs accordingly, and thank 
Vou for your patience during this transition.

recognition of attending your final 
Humanities Lecture:

The UNCA Alumni Association cordially 
invites all seniors to a chili j 

luncheon on Friday,
December 7, 2001 

Lipinsky Lobby 
12 noon

NCW SHCWINe:
Pearl Harbor

12/7 @ 7pm 
12/8 @ 9pm

FREE Movies on the BIG Screen in 
the Humanities Lecture Hall! 

FREE Popcorn!
Sponsored by the Office of Student Life

Movie Critics Needed!
The Office of Student Life needs YOU to 
help decide which movies are playing in the 
Humanities Lecture Hall on weekends. We 
are forming a panel of people to choose the 
films. If you are interested in being on this 
panel call 232-5000 today!


